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Our family (2 parents, 1 five year old, 1 baby) just moved out of Sydney to Melbourne. 
 
We left Annandale after years of frustration related to the west connex building. 
 
Totally foreseeable that this blown out cost, years delayed program of works was going to be a 
complete failure in planning and development. The communities impacted most by it had all 
their concerns clearly ignored.  
 
Does nothing to relieve congestion. Does nothing to improve public transport. And the user 
design of the roads, and poor changing conditions make it dangerous either way to head into or 
out of the city. Any realistic modelling cannot predict or deliver improvements here.  
 
Shameful use of public money by both sides of NSW government. But particularly woeful of the 
liberal government under Gladys, who unsurprisingly left in a cloud of corruption allegations. 
 


